
The Gilbert & Sullivan Very Light Opera Company 
Board Meeting 

 
March 17, 2018 

 
 
In attendance were:  John Orbison, Wally Benbenek, Shawn Holt, Stephen Hage, Barb Hovey, 
Malka Key and Mary Gregory 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. 
 
Survey:  Wally has created a survey asking four questions and will be ready to post immediately 

 
Annual Meeting:  The board discussed these possible dates for the annual board meeting 
including:  4/22, 4/29 and 5/20.  The date is contingent upon Wally booking a date for H.M.S. 
Pinafore summer auditions. 
 
The next board meeting will be on April 19th, at 7:00 pm, at Wally Benbenek’s house. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:11 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Shawn Holt 
 


